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Police Service of Scotland

Community Council meeting



We’re working hard to keep people safe across Scotland – tell us what matters to you in your community, please take our online public consultation: www.scotland.police.uk/yourviewcounts
North Berwick Community Council Meeting

Date of Meeting:  Tuesday 5th March 2019
Foreword:

During the period of the last report there have been several incidents of note. 

I am aware that there may be more incidents but, due to the nature of these, or ongoing investigations, I cannot give full details.

They are broken down in terms of the agreed priorities for the ward.

Ward Priorities

1. Road safety
· Police received several complaints about vehicles travelling above 20 mph along Lochbridge Road North Berwick. Due to these complaints this area will have regular patrols. 
2. Antisocial Behaviour
·   During the evening of Saturday 2nd March 2019 several Officers walked the streets of North Berwick accompanied by a drugs dog; no offences were detected by the dog.
3. Housebreaking
· There were no reports of domestic housebreaking during this period.
4. Parking
                           The number of parking tickets issued by East Lothian Parking wardens in the North Berwick area
                        was not available at time of writing the report.
CAPP

· The date of the next CAPP meeting is on Wednesday 3rd April 2019, 1930 hours, Town Chambers, North Berwick.
                   The current CAAP priorities are:
· .Speeding vehicles in and around Lochbridge Road North Berwick
· .Dog Fouling in the Ward area paying particular attention to sports grounds
· .Speeding and careless driving on the Dirleton Toll to Drem Road
Other Incidents of note / relevant Community Council information
· On the 8th February 2019, staff from the Dalrymple Service Station, North Berwick reported the theft of fuel after a driver drove off without paying. Enquiries are ongoing.
· During the day on 15th February 2019, a male entered the CO-OP and stole a bottle of spirits. He has positively been identified from CCTV footage and will be reported for the offence.

· During the day on 16th February 2019, a wallet containing cash and an iphone were stolen from Zittos Wine Bar, Quality Street, North Berwick. Enquiries are ongoing.

· Overnight 20th - 21st February 2019, a Ford Transit van was broken into whilst parked in Lime Grove and a quantity of tools were stolen. Enquiries are ongoing.

· On the evening of 27th February 2019 2 x 999 calls were made from the public call box on Lochbridge Road. On Police arrival no persons were present
· On the 28th February 2019 a report was received that a male had fallen off the edge of a cliff at the View Point near the Glen. An ambulance attended and was able to retrieve the male who had sustained a dislocated ankle.

· On 28th February 2019 Aldi reported a shoplifting of two bottles of screen wash. The male responsible has been identified and will be charged in due course.   

Feedback from meeting
Please e-mail any feedback to:

NorthBerwickCoastalCPT@Scotland.pnn.police.uk
Or

 john.paterson2@scotland.pnn.police.uk and peter.bamford@scotland.pnn.police.uk
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